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Association's Liberty Bell Award
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Stinson LLP attorney Marisol Garcia has been selected to receive the Wichita Bar Association 2024 Liberty
Bell Award.

Garcia is recognized for her outstanding community service, dedication to the rule of law and fostering a
more diverse and inclusive legal profession. She is a member of the Wichita Bar Association's Professional
Diversity Committee and serves as chair of its Grow Your Own Lawyer program, a role that exemplifies the
values of the Liberty Bell Award. She also serves as a mentor to Wichita-area high school students from
underrepresented communities who are interested in a career within the legal profession.

In addition to the Liberty Bell Award, Garcia was recently recognized by the Wichita Business Journal as a
2023 Emerging Leader and a 2023 Young Professionals – Legal Division honoree. Her practice focuses on
assisting with intricate business litigation matters, bringing experience across a variety of industries,
including real estate, oil and gas, and product liability.
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